
Hopewell Elementary School 

The City of Archdale Community Appearance Commission works with the schools in the AT 

area to showcase vibrant student artwork on the local traffic boxes. It’s so awesome to see 

Addison’s artwork on a huge scale! Check out her traffic box at the intersection of Baker Rd. 

and N. Main St.! 

 


